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USNRC Region 1 
2100 Renaissance Blvd. 
King of Prussia, PA  19406 
Attn: Tara L. Weidner 
 
Dear Ms. Weidner: 
 
Due to a recent change in RSO plus additional demands placed on the organization due to 
COVID 19, we respectively request a 90 day extension for our decommissioning plan update.   
 
Please accept our request for a 90 day extension to submit an updated decommissioning 
funding plan for materials license # 06-13022-02.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Wesley G. Byerly, Pharm.D. 
Management Representative, UConn Health 
Associate Vice President for Research 
Office of the Vice President of Research 
University of Connecticut and UConn Health 
 
c:  Kim Metcalf, VP of Hospital Operations 
 Kevin Higgins, RSO 
  
  




